
On Wednesday, August 5, 1970, the Committee visited Bloomfield Junction, 
where they heard a brief presented by the Rev. William E. Hart, President of 
the New Brunswick Federation of Woodlot Owners.

Also present and heard: Mr. Gordon Fairweather, M.P.; Mr. C. B. Sher­
wood, M.L.A. (New Brunswick) ; Mr. Scarboro.

A brief report on the visit of the Committee immediately follows these 
proceedings.

The following briefs were ordered to be printed as appendices to these 
'proceedings.

“A”—Brief submitted by the Association of Professional Engineers of the 
‘■’i; Province of New Brunswick.

“B”—Brief submitted by the Department of General Practice, Saint John 
General Hospital.

“C”—Brief submitted by the Saint John Community Workers Association.

“D”—Brief submitted by the New Brunswick Association for the Advancement 
of Coloured People.

“E”—Brief submitted by the Family Services, Saint John, Inc.

“F”—Brief submitted by the New Brunswick Forest Extension Service.

“G”—Brief submitted by the New Brunswick Federation of Woodlot Owners. 

ATTEST:
Georges A. Coderre,

Clerk of the Committee.

61 : 6


